From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Please Approve Amendment to GR 23
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:15:58 PM

From: Mary Fleischman [mailto:mary@cascadegdn.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 1:03 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Please Approve Amendment to GR 23
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| am a Professional Certified Guardian/Conservator and urge you to support the proposed
amendment to GR 23 allowing a higher percentage of CPGCs to serve on the professional governing
board. | believe that having more CPGCs on the board would increase the board’s expertise,
effectiveness and awareness of the many difficult issues facing professional guardians and
conservators in Washington State. Currently, the percentage of CPGCs allowed on the board (~20%)
is significantly less than nearly all other professional governing boards (~80%) in the state. There
does not seem to be any legitimate reason for this disparity.

Respectfully,

Mary Fleischman, CPGC #11432’
Certified Professional Guardian/Conservator
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